
The Department of Computer Technology/Computer Science and Engineering of KDK College of 
Engineering organized an interactive webinar session on “Why Experience Matters?”  
The session was conducted on 13th November 2020 and the Instructor Mr. Husain Bohra 
created a mindmap and discussed with the students about the reasons for getting experience 
and the demand of industry in this era. 
 
Registration Link: https://bizwithdm.com/webinar-kdk (The link is closed now) 
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